
Word from Wyoming 
   June 2024 

 

Budget Workshop, Tuesday 
6/4/2024, 5:30pm 

 

Fishing Derby, 6/8/2024, 8-11am 
Wyoming Park 
 

Special Events, Tuesday 6/11/2024 
5:30pm 

 

Town Hall Closed - 6/19/2024, 
Juneteenth 

 

Assessments and Appeals, Budget 
Meeting, Monday 6/24/2024,  
5:30pm 

 

Planning and Zoning, Wednesday 
6/26/2024, 6:30pm 

 

Town Council Meeting, Monday 
7/8/2024, 6:30pm 

 

 Town of Wyoming 

120 W. Camden Wyoming Ave 

Wyoming, DE 19934 

Phone: (302) 697-2966 

Fax: (302) 697-7961 

Calendar of Events: 

Question of the month 

How long does the sun remain above the horizon on 

the summer solstice for latitudes above the Arctic 

Circle?  

Last Month’s Answer:  When did  Wyoming hold it’s 

first fishing derby? 

 August 21, 2010 

Property Tax Assessments 

The Town of Wyoming has received property assessments 

from Kent County. The assessments are posted at Camden 

Wyoming Post Office, Mike and Mel’s Restaurant, Town Hall 

and online at https://wyoming.delaware.gov/.  

Please review your assessment for correctness. If you see 

any issues, please contact Kent County Levy Court Assess-

ment Division at 302-744-2401.  

2024 Scholarship Winner 

The Town of Wyoming is happy to announce the recipient of 

the 2024 Town of Wyoming Scholarship, Evan Gebhart.  

Evan spends time volunteering for organizations such as 

Special Olympics and Autism Delaware. He is also a member 

of the Blue and Gold Club. Evan states, “Giving time to those 

with special needs, people in financial need, and retired    

veterans can create something bigger than yourself.” 

Evan will be attending the University of Delaware in the fall 

with a major in Engineering. The Town of Wyoming wishes 

Evan great  success in the next chapter of his life.  

Congratulations Evan Gebhart!!  



Volunteer Opportunities 
 

The Wyoming Peach Festival has volunteer             
opportunities for any clubs, organizations or         
Individuals that may need community service hours.  
 
Help is needed on the day of the event in the        
following capacities:  

 Information Booth (1 hour time slots) 

 Resale Table (all day or a few hours) 

 Clean up after event (3-5pm) 
 
If interested, please email your contact information 
to Wyomingpeachfestival@gmail.com.  

Waste Management 

At the May 6th council meeting, Council reviewed 

estimates from several 

waste  management       

companies. Council voted to 

remain with Republic       

Services for the town’s 

trash, recycling, bulk and 

yard waste needs.  
 

Yard Waste containers will 

now be included in our     

contract. Every resident will receive a yard waste 

receptacle. Receptacles are expected to be            

delivered around the end of June and beginning of 

July.  

Starting  July 1st, bulk will no longer be picked up 

weekly. Bulk waste will be picked up the last Friday 

of the month.  

Peach Festival T-shirt Design Contest 

The Wyoming Peach Festival received several entries for 

the Peach Festival T-shirt Contest, We want to thank the 

students from David E. Robinson Elementary, Fred Fifer 

III Middle and John S. Charlton for their entries.  

And your winner is: Sean Griffith from John S. Charlton.  

Shirts will be for sale at the Peach Festival on Saturday 

August 3rd. You can also pre-order a shirt to wear to the 

festival.  

Pricing: 

Youth sizes- $15 

Adult (S– XL)- $18 

Adult 2X and up- $20 

Contact staff at Town Hall to place your order  

mailto:Wyomingpeachfestival@gmail.com

